
 
NEBRASKA BOARD OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTANCY 

 
 

Important Information for your Firm! 
 

Board records indicate your firm is due to submit to the QEP program in 
2017. As you should be aware from previous correspondence, the QEP 
program has ended and a Peer Review is now required. If your firm has 
recently completed: 
 

- an audit 
- a review 
- a compilation 
- an attestation engagement under the Statements on Standards for 

Attestation Engagements (SSAEs) 
- an engagement under PCAOB standards 

 
YOUR FIRM MUST SUBMIT A LETTER OF STATUS WITHIN A 
PEER REVIEW PROGRAM TO THE BOARD OFFICE BY  
MARCH 31, 2017. 
 
The letter of status could include: 
 

- letter of enrollment within the peer review program from an 
administrative entity such as the Nevada Society of CPAs or an other 
AE (the firm is currently enrolled and progressing with a peer review) 
 

- letter of acceptance upon completion of a recent peer review from the 
AE (the firm has recently completed a peer review) 

 
Please review new Board regulations for Peer Review under Chapter 13 at 
http://www.sos.ne.gov/rules-and-regs/regsearch/Rules/Board_of_Public_Accountancy/Title-288/Chapter-
13.pdf 
 
Do not hesitate to contact the Board office with any questions at 
(402) 471-3595 or to the Peer Review Coordinator at 
Heather.Myers@Nebraska.gov 
 
 
 


